.. NATIONAL HEALTH MISSION
:  Government of Meghalayo.

No. DHS/NHM/HR & AD/548/2021-2022
Meghalaya

Dated: 27.02.2022

NOTIFICTAION

Sub:- Rationalization of Service Delivery Staff under National Health Mission, Meghalaya.
Ref :- D.0.N0.10(36)/2017- NHM - | dated 17th May 2018.

TO WHOMSOEVER IT MAY CONCERN

In view of D.O letter referred to above and subject cited, the O/o Mission Director, NHM has
been working towards rationalization and integration of all Staff engaged under the National Health
Mission, Meghalaya. The State has observed that in the previous financial years increment has been
disbursed for all staff based on a 5% increment on the current pay drawn by the concerned. This in
turn has resulted in deviation of remunerations between employees of the same cadre and terms of
reference.

In this regard, the rationalization of remuneration has been successfully implemented for the
Programme Management Unit under NHM w.e.f from September 2021. The O/o the undersigned
intends to implement the same for the Cadres engaged under Service Delivery, NHM by the end of
June 2022 subject to the approval of the Governing Body of State Health Society.

P

Ram Kumar S *
Mission Director
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